Dr Jon Shephard appointed to EPSRC Early Career Forum in Manufacturing Research

Dr Jon Shephard has been successful in obtaining a position on the initial twenty strong
team of the newly formed EPSRC Early Career Forum in Manufacturing Research.

http://www.epsrc.ac.uk/newsevents/news/2012/Pages/ecf.aspx

“The Forum is designed to bring together early career academics who have the potential to
become future leaders in fields of UK manufacturing research. By using the Forum, we hope
we can help the members grow their professional network to include other academics from a
diverse range of research fields, representatives of UK manufacturing industries, and a
range of relevant policy and decision makers”. — note this is copied directly from EPSRC
website.
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